
 

 

Date: April 9, 2022 

NOTICE 

 

Pre-Nursery & Nursery 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

You are cordially invited for the Orientation on April 11, 2022. Only Parents (Father & Mother) are requested to join 

the orientation. Please do not bring your child for the orientation.  Kindly be seated in the concert hall by 08:45 a.m. 

 

COVID-19 Norms : 
 

1. Kindly sanitize yourself at the gate. 

2. Maintain at least 1 metre distance from others.  

3. Wear mask.  

4. Carry your own water bottles, hand sanitizer required stationeries. 
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